
Members of the Committee: 
 
 
Please pass and fund HB 4002. 
 
 
Last Friday, February 9th, the air quality in Portland was so poor that I decided to take the 
day off and stay indoors. 
 This is not "stale air;" it is contaminated air, reeking of a creosote smell. 
 
Bobbee Murr 
 
31 NW 22nd Place 
Portland, OR 97210 
 
503-317-6075 
 


